
T-Mobile USA, Inc.      12920 SE 38th Street, Bellevue, Washington  98006 
 

 
 
October 13, 2017 
 
Gunnison County Metropolitan Recreation District 
K51DI-D 
PO Box 1369 
Gunnison, CO 81230 
 
Re: Notification of Interference from K51DI-D to 700MHz License WQJQ716   
 
Dear K51DI-D Licensee: 
 
T-Mobile USA, Inc. (“T-Mobile”) has deployed 4G LTE services utilizing 700MHz spectrum in 
the Denver, CO market.  T-Mobile is receiving interference to its 700MHz operations near Salida, 
CO from your television operations, K51DI-D, located nearby. T-Mobile is striving to meet the 
performance requirements1 attached to its 700 MHz licenses and to provide improved 4G LTE 
service to its customers in the area. T-Mobile's service to the Denver, CO market would be 
improved if K51DI-D can move from Ch. 51 to a lower channel.  
 
T-Mobile appreciates your work to address this interference issue and supports your action to 
seek Special Temporary Authority from the FCC to move K51DI-D from Ch. 51 to a new 
temporary channel. As you may be aware K51DI-D is eligible for reimbursement for this channel 
move through an agreement between T-Mobile and PBS. 
 
If you have any questions about the foregoing, please contact Ilona Lindsay at (425) 383-4462 or 
by email at Ilona.lindsay@T-Mobile.com. Thank you. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Shannon Reilly Kraus 
Senior Corporate Counsel 
T-Mobile USA, Inc. 
 
 

                                                 
1 See 47 C.F.R. § 27.14(g), licensees must provide at least 70% geographic coverage of the license area by the end of 
the license term. 


